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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements.
                                                                                                                                                                   Tuesday 6th June 2023
Dear parents / carers,
Young Person's Free Bus Travel Scheme

Transport Scotland are conducting an evaluation of the Young Person's Free Bus Travel Scheme, with a survey available for parents/carers of children aged 5-23, and young people themselves aged 12-23. Feedback is being sought from both those with experience of using the Young Person's Free Bus Travel, and those that do not use it in order to find out why.   

The survey can be accessed here: https://online1.snapsurveys.com/Yr1-YPFreeBusTravel
The closing date for all responses is 9th July 2023.

 If you have any difficulties in accessing or completing the survey, or any questions about the work, you can contact the project manager at elaine@wellsideresearch.co.uk. 
Shapinsay Picnic Saturday 10th June
Sports will start at 1pm, tea served at 4.30pm, after tea will be the childrens prize giving. If you can help out on the day please let one of the Picnic Committee know.  Please see overleaf for details. There will be a bouncy castle as well on the day, and parents must sign a disclaimer before children can use it. This will be available on Saturday,
Orkney Celebration of STEM for P5 to P7 Pupils 

The Orkney Celebration of STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) will be taking place at King Street Halls, Kirkwall on Wednesday 7 June 2023. P5 – 7 pupils will be travelling to Kirkwall on the 9am ferry and returning on the 2.15pm ferry from Kirkwall. Please meet at the ferry at 8.50am. All pupils should take a packed lunch, snacks and drink. 

Suncream and Hats

As the weather improves we will doing more activities outdoors. All pupils should have suncream and a sun hat in school everyday, please make sure all hats and cream are named. 
Maths Homework
There is no maths homework this week.
RRSA

We have been awarded the Rights Respecting Schools Bronze Award. Well done to Pupil Council for their work on this.
Bookbug 

Bookbug session Wednesday 7th June In the community centre from 10:30am – 12 noon Free to attend. Refreshments provided. Laura will be taking the Nursery children to join in. 
Kind regards, 

Emma Clements
Head teacher

